	It is to inform you that there was an crash in BHEL Tender Portal and hence the NIT No. 73580 details are not appearing.
[bookmark: OBJ_PREFIX_DWT393_com_zimbra_date][bookmark: OBJ_PREFIX_DWT421_com_zimbra_date]	Hence , for regularization , BHEL has published fresh NIT No. 73627 Dated 3rd April 2023 (Direct Link : https://www.bhel.com/supply-molybdenum-tri-oxide-moo3-bhel-purchase-specification-doc-no-scr-d-rm-005-rev-01-june-2022-3)
	Interested bidders may please refer the above NIT and link for downloading the tender documents.
Looking forward for your active participation from interested bidders.

